
  

 

 

 

BRABIN’S ENDOWED PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 
 

 
This is the final newsletter 

before the summer break. It’s 

been a busy year and has 

certainly been lovely to enjoy a 

more or less normal school year!  

I wish you all a wonderful 

holiday! 

I also need to say a ‘special’ 

goodbye to our Year 6 pupils 

and their families as they leave 

the Brabin’s family. The 

children have been a credit to 

the school and we wish them all 

the very best for a happy and 

successful future.    

Enjoy your summer! Mrs W 

 

 
End of Year Events 

Party Days:  

Reception and KS1: Monday 

18th July 

 

KS2: Tuesday 19th July 

 

Pupils can wear non-uniform on 

these days! 

Wednesday 20th July: 

Talent Show - am 
End of Year Assembly at 1.45pm. 

Benches reserved for Y6 parents. 

Children can go home after the 

assembly if parents are 

attending. Otherwise, children 

can be collected at 3.15pm.  

 
Please return all 

reading/library books to 

school by Friday 15th July! 
 

 

 

 

 
Y5/6 Annie Performance 

We are really looking forward to 

this production! This will take 

place on Tuesday 19th July 2022 

at Chipping Village Hall, 

beginning at 7pm.  

Please note that entrance is 

by ticket only. 

 
End of Year Reports 

These will be sent home on 

Wednesday 13th July. If there 

is anything you would like to 

discuss on receiving the report, 

please make an appointment with 

the class teacher who will be 

happy to meet with you. 

 
Fun Run: Friday 15th July at 

3.30pm 
Please send sponsorship money 

by Thursday 14th July. 

The children will need to bring 

in an old set of clothes for the 

run – they WILL get wet and 

dirty!  

There will be a family BBQ 

following the fun run. Please 

brink adult refreshments and 

camping chairs /rugs.  

 
From September 2022, due to 

rising costs, we will have to 

increase school lunch payment to 

£2.40. This will be in line with LCC 

catering.  Mrs Stead will continue 

to offer a balanced and hearty meal 

on a daily basis! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Office 
Dinner payments for this half term 

are now due:  

32 days: £73.60 

Please ensure all outstanding 

payments are paid immediately so 

all banking can be cleared this 

week.  

 

2022/2023 Sports Clubs 

Please see the leaflet attached to 

sign up for sports clubs for the 

next academic year! 

 

 

 
Attendance from 4th July  

Year Group  Percentage  

Reception  96.7% 

Year 1/2 100% 

Year 3/4 96.7% 

Year 5/6 97.4% 

 

 

Star of the Week 
8th July 

Reception: Samuel A 

Y1/2: Jack O 

Y3/4: Ava K  

Y5/6: Jack J  
Headteacher Award: Finlay S 

Kindness Award: Abigail C 

 

 

 

 

We have just been awarded the 

silver ‘School Games Mark’ Award. 

This recognises our commitment to 

the development of competition 

throughout the school and into the 

community.  

A nice award to end the year! 
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Diary Dates: 
Wednesday 13th July Y6 Franco’s meal 

Friday 15th July End of Year FOB Fun Run (Fundraiser) and Family BBQ  

Monday 18th July Y6 Trip 

Reception and Y1/2 Party – non uniform day 

Y3/4: European Summer Holiday themed day – children to wear summer holiday clothes. 

Tuesday 19th July Y5/6 Production of ‘Annie’ in the village hall 

KS2 party- non uniform  

Wednesday 20th July Talent Show- am.  

1.45pm Y6 Leavers assembly and end of year worship 

School closes for the summer break.  

*Please note that there will be no ASC on this day.  

School re-opens on Monday 5th September 2022 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Times: September 

 

School times, for all children, are: 8.55am – the children can start to arrive in school from 8.45am.  

Please ensure the children are supervised on the playground until 8.45am, when the school doors open.  

 

If children arrive after 8.55am, parents will be required to sign their child in at the school office. It 

would be greatly appreciated if pupils could arrive promptly as registers are taken in advance of lessons 

beginning. It can be disruptive to learning if pupils arrive late.  

 

The school day will finish at 3.25pm. 

 


